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Representatives of the Government of Jamaica and the Media Association Jamaica Limited met
on Tuesday and held extensive discussions on the changes being proposed by the government
on how it will use time reserved for government broadcast on commercial broadcast stations.

  

The meeting was constructive and covered several areas that have recently been discussed
publicly.

  

The Media Association and the representatives of the government are to have follow-up
discussions after the regular monthly meeting of the MAJ’s Executive Committee which is
scheduled for this (Tuesday) afternoon.
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